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July 8, 2025 

 

Residents of South St 

 

IF YOU HAVE RECEIVED THIS LETTER, YOU ARE IN THE 

AFFECTED AREA 

 

Re: Notice of Street Closure – South St 
 
As part of the New Events Center Project at Dalhousie University, with works being completed by Dexter 

Construction, on behalf of EllisDon and Dalhousie University, construction work will be occurring on 

South St, from 6202 South St to 6188 South St. The work being done is in relation to the underground 

services tie-in for the New Events Centre and will result in a complete street closure on the noted sections 

of South St. This street closure is scheduled to start at 9:00AM on Monday, July 14, and end at 6:00PM 

on Friday, July 25. 

 

All vehicular traffic for this section of South St, including Bus routes, will be detoured onto Beaufort 

Ave, Inglis St, and Robie St. Access to Dal Plex and Alumni Crescent will not be impacted. 

 

If you live in the affected area, you will not be able to move your vehicle from your driveway for the 

duration of this street closure. We recommend that should you need to drive anywhere during this street 

closure, that you park your vehicle elsewhere. Access to your residence by foot, via sidewalk, will be 

always maintained during this street closure. 

 

This work is weather dependent, and the street closure may be extended if inclement weather delays this 

work from happening. Should this occur, you will be provided written notice of an extension in the street 

closure in advance. 

 

We apologize in advance for any inconvenience this may cause you and thank you for your co-operation 

during this construction. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the undersigned at (902) 223-2834. 

 

Yours Truly, 

 

 
Glen LeBlanc 

Project Manager, Dexter Construction 


